22.05.2020:

A Staff Meeting was arranged on the 22nd May, 2020 to discuss present situation of classes and other works during the lockdown and the steps that can be taken to in the days to come to respond to the crisis caused by COVID-19. Almost all the faculty members were present in the meeting held in Rabindrahall of the college. The meeting took place maintaining social distance and following other health advisories. There was discussion on the the advantages and challenges of online classes being conducted during this lockdown, the methods of taking Internal Examinations, the plan for preparing AQAR. A plan has also been made to have rotational duty of the faculty members in the college as per the guidance of the DHE.



Photo: Staff Meeting